From: Mark Pamensky <markp@iblts.co.za>

Sent on: Thursday, December 10, 2015 8:32:22 PM

To: atul(@ann7.com

CC: varun{@shivau.com: Rajesh Gupta Tony <tony@@sahara.co.za>

Subject: Closure of OM
Attachments: 115121020321901201.if (30.35 KB)

Hi Chair

Congratulations {(Mazeltov} on a brilliant and well thought out, planned and
strategized acquisition of the Optimum Group of companies.

Well done and I'm proud of you all. This is only the beginning of the resource group
growth and many more to come into play.

I'm-more than sure that you and the team will make a huge success of this
acquisition. | wish you all the success on the deal.

The hard work begins now and we as'a team will produce the results, Let's me know
when you ready to discuss the operational implementation. I'm truly proud to be part
of this group.

Enjoy the well deserved holiday.

Mark

Sent from my iPhone




